
ALCOSAN Draft Wet Weather Plan 
Public Outreach – ALCOSAN Open House Wet Weather Village (2012) 

 
 
The ALCOSAN Open House provided visitors an 
opportunity to talk one-on-one with the team 
responsible for compiling the draft Wet Weather Plan 
– both ALCOSAN and consultants - as well as to see 
examples of technologies employed to address sewer 
overflows.  While the issue of sewer overflows has 
been a focal point for each Open House, emphasis 
was placed on the release of the draft Plan since the 
Open House occurred in the middle of the public 
comment process. 

 
 
The ALCOSAN Wet Weather Village was 
introduced in 2012, consisting of seven distinct 
areas focused on different aspects of the Plan and 
associated wet weather issues.  This new concept 
was highlighted in Open House advertising to 
promote interest in the Plan among potential 
event attendees. The following description of the 
Village from the Open House Visitor’s Guide 
provides a general description for each of those 
areas and what visitors would learn: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Education about sewer overflows was not limited 
to just the Wet Weather Village.  There were 35 
additional exhibits, 15 of which focused on 
issues ranging from pollution prevention and 
green infrastructure to stormwater runoff and 
protecting aquatic habitat.   
 
Upon leaving, all guests received a copy of the 
draft Wet Weather Plan’s Companion booklet 
and a schedule of public meetings.  Attendance 
for the 2012 event was slightly over 2,000. 


